

SENEDD!



Minutes
Big Meeting
06/12/2021

	Agenda
	Item
	Notes
	Voting Breakdown

	
	
	
	Yes
	No
	Abstain

	Welcome and Opening Remarks
	The Union Chairperson welcomed everyone present at the meeting and provided an update on how the meeting was going to work.
	 There were not 100 students in attendance, we were unable to vote on Returning Officer, Affiliations or finances. There were 16 Voting Senedd members in attendance so we held a Senedd meeting instead.   
	
	
	

	
	Apologies for Absence
	Apologies of absence were recieved from Becca Gibson and Hannah Lunnon.

	
	
	

	Officers' Report
	Sabina O’Donoghue (President) provided a summary of the Officers’ Report, which is available in the papers for the meeting.
	She highlighted her work during Alcohol Awareness Week and in Aber for Winter. Rachel Barwise mentioned her work on Arts Festival and Aber Challenge. Elizabeth mentioned the Postgraduate network and the decolonise campaign. Mared mentioned the success of Rhyngol. 
	
	
	

	
Senedd -       Your Ideas

	
We discussed and voted upon the ideas that had been submitted to Senedd.
	
	
	
	

	1
	We want redeveloped sports facilities
	
	
	
	

	
	Proposer speech 
	Bruce Fraser Wight presented the idea to Senedd
	
	
	

	
	Questions
	Questions included where the funding would be found, if this policy included the creation of a dance studio and whether it would include societies that do not qualify for free hours. 

	
	
	

	
	Invitation for additional speakers (for or against)
	Points against:
· None raised

Points in favour: 

· ”Something that needs to happen”

	
	
	

	
	Vote
	Passed
	100%
	0%
	0%

	2
	Submitted Amendment – Reproductive rights for all
	
	
	
	

	
	Proposer speech 
	Sabina O’Donoghue presented the idea on behalf of Hannah Lunnon who was unable to attend.
	
	
	

	
	Questions
	Questions – none raised 
	
	
	

	
	Invitation for additional speakers (for or against)
	Points against:
· None raised
Points in favour: 
· An important policy to have

	
	
	

	
	Vote
	Passed
	94%
	0%
	6%

	
Any Other Business
	
· Reminder that next meeting on 21st February 
· Reminder of events taking place for “In Aber for Winter”
· Reminder that standing for Spring Elections opens on the 1st January 2021
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